
  Lions Bal Vidya Mandir, Pilibhit 
        (An English Medium Co-educational Senior Secondary School, Affiliated to CBSE, New Delhi) 

NO. LBVM/CIRCULAR/2024-25/48     CIRCULAR                         DATE:15-01-2025 
 
School Closure and Online Classes for 16th and 17th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
This is to inform you that, following the order of the District Magistrate in the 
BSA notice dated 15th January 2025 (Notice No. 10078-85), the school will 
remain closed for Classes Pre-Nursery to VIII on 16th and 17th January 2025 due 
to extreme cold conditions. 
 
However, online classes will be conducted for these classes during the specified 
dates: 
 
- For Pre-Nursery to Class II, there will be three online classes between 10:00 AM 
to 2:00 PM. 
- For Classes III to VIII, there will be four online classes during the same time 
frame. 
The detailed schedule and online class links will be shared with you in the 
morning on both days. 
For Classes IX to XII, the school will remain open for regular classes and the 
conduct of CBSE BOARD practicals from 9:30 AM to 2:00 PM on both days.   
 
Important Notice for Class XII Students: Only those students whose CBSE 
practicals have been scheduled are required to report to school. Please check the 
practical schedule and ensure timely attendance. 
The fee counter will remain open from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 
We encourage all students to attend their online classes as per the provided 
schedule and ensure a stable internet connection.   
 
We will continue to monitor the weather conditions and provide you with any 
further updates. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
Amit K.S.   
Principal   
Lions Bal Vidya Mandir   
 
Enc: BSA Notice No. 10078-85 



 


